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Anna Wynn

From: Elizabeth Burdick
Sent: Wednesday, July 24, 2024 3:19 PM
To: Anna Wynn; Alex Samalot
Subject: FW: 

From: Danielle La Casse <dlacasse01@gmail.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, July 24, 2024 1:54 PM 
To: Elizabeth Burdick <planner@ledyardct.org> 
Cc: Town Council Group <TownCouncil@ledyardct.org> 
Subject:  
 

To Whom it May Concern, 
As a Registered Nurse who also holds a second Bachelors Degree in Public 
Health, I am very concerned about a quarry being proposed in Gales 
Ferry/Ledyard by GFI. Please respectfully receive this, my request, for you to 
hire and assist the Town of Ledyard and Ledyard P & Z, AT THE EXPENSE OF 
THE APPLICANT, an expert in the field of  Environmental Health and Safety, 
Acoustics, Stormwater Runoff, River Ecology, Traffic, and Carcinogenic 
Dust in their deliberations regarding approving or denying this application. 

  

Yours sincerely, 
Danielle La Casse 
5 Parkwood Dr. Gales Ferry, CT  
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